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Senator Libla Requests Citizens to Voice Their Opinion

Dexter, Missouri – State Senator Doug Libla, R-Poplar Bluff, Missouri spoke for
just a few minutes at the annual Chamber of Commerce Awards Banquet in
Dexter on Saturday evening urging citizen to attend an open hearing on Monday.

The Missouri Public Service Commission in Dexter will hold an open hearing on
Monday, January 26th at the Elks Lodge located at 325 N. Two Mile Road to
provide testimony on an electric rate case filed by Ameren Missouri.   Citizens will
be given the opportunity to speak on the proposed 10% rate increase.

The proposed increase will cost the average Missourian $10 to $15 per month on
their bill and even more for businesses and manufacturers like Tyson.

Any rate hike has to be approved by Missouri’s public service commission, and
they are the ones holding the series of meetings for ratepayers throughout the
state.

Please voice your opinion Monday evening at the Elks Lodge at 6:00 p.m.
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